

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING 
OF December 12, 2017

The meeting began at 2:36 in Mr. Corder’s office with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, and Shanna Skaggs).   
Agenda:  Mrs. Crews moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Skaggs seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Minutes:  Mrs. Skaggs moved to approve the November 21, 2017 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: No public comment at this time.
Good New Report:  MAP testing went really well.  Fourth grade were excited for their students to meet their goal and showed growth from the Fall MAP test.  Teachers have been staying on top of instruction during this time of year.
Student Achievement:   No student achievement to report at this time.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time.
Budget Report:  Title I is 90% of our budget.  
New Business:   Mr. Corder discussed with the council the E-Prove School Improvement Plan.  This plan is an easier form to read and understand our school goals for the year.  The E-Prove School Improvement Plan is goals for our school to set and how we’re spending money throughout the school with programs.  The council reviewed the E-Prove School Improvement Plan.  Mrs. Stinebruner made a motion to approve the E-Prove School Improvement Plan.  Mrs. Skaggs seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  Enrollment is currently at 479.  Christmas Program will be December 14th at 5:30, and will be performed for the school Thursday at 1:00.
Adjournment:   Mrs. Skaggs made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 2:46 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
